
ABOUT VICTORIA GOLD & THE EAGLE GOLD MINE 

Y U K O N E R S  A T  W O R K

 

VICTORIA GOLD IS PROUD  
TO HAVE YUKONERS AT WORK
IF YOU ARE A YUKONER WITH MINING EXPERIENCE, 
WE ENCOURAGE YOU TO CONNECT WITH US. 

Victoria is currently hiring tradespeople, equipment 
operators, process/crusher operators and other positions  
to work at the Eagle Gold Mine. Visit the “Work For Us”  
page on our website at vgcx.com/contact/work-for-us/  
and send your resume to greatpeoplework@vgcx.com. 

The Eagle Gold Mine is situated within Victoria 
Gold’s 100 per cent-owned Dublin Gulch 
Property located approximately 375 kiolometres 
north of Whitehorse and 85 kilometres north, 
northeast of the Village of Mayo within the 
traditional territory of the First Nation of Na-Cho 
Nyak Dun. The property is accessible by road 
year-round and is connected to Yukon Energy 
Corp’s electrical grid. The mine is a significant 
contributor to the Yukon economy employing 
350-400 people.

COMMUNITY

A total of $300,000 in support has been awarded to 30 Yukon projects from 
the Victoria Gold Yukon Student Encouragement Society’s Every Student, 
Every Day fund, which has been operating for 10 years in the territory.

For the 2022-2023 school year, community groups, school councils and First 
Nations governments will implement 30 projects designed to help increase 
student attendance. These projects will remove barriers, increase 
engagement and create a greater sense of belonging in school communities.

“We’re so pleased to build on the momentum Every Student, Every Day has 
gained in its 10 years to help address barriers to regular school attendance in 
the Yukon,” says Victoria Gold Yukon Student Encouragement Society 
President Tara Christie. “Although the pandemic created previously uncharted 
challenges for our educators, our students and their families, Every Student, 
Every Day is proud to encourage and support community-driven projects with 
a record amount of funding this year.”

Since its establishment in 2012, Every Student, Every Day has directly 
supported more than 170 local projects with over $1.5 million; raised 
primarily from Yukon businesses and individual donations. This year, the 
Victoria Gold Yukon Student Encouragement Society increased its funding to 
$250,000 augmented by the Yukon Government contribution of $50,000.

“Thanks to the generosity and commitment of our donors and community 
partners, we’re excited what the next decade will bring as we work together 
to support increased attendance in the territory,” adds Christie.

For a list and descriptions of the 30 projects receiving Every Student, Every 
Day funding for the 2022-2023 school year, please visit 
everystudenteveryday.ca

E V E R Y  S T U D E N T ,  E V E R Y  D A Y  P R O J E C T  R E C I P I E N T S
F O R  2 0 2 2 - 2 0 2 3  S C H O O L  Y E A R

Pictured here, T. Gagnon, Age 13, who participated in last year’s Every Student, Every Day VGCX Water Bottle 
Photo Contest to promote activity and engagement in learning. A student at Centre Scolaire Secondaire 
Communautaire, they state; "Carrots need water to grow, just like students!"

Please save the date for the upcoming special fundraising events to support Every 
Student, Every Day and increased student attendance in the Yukon: Victoria Gold 
Golf Tournament at Meadow Lakes Golf Club on July 22 and the Every Student, Every 
Day Gala on October 22 in Whitehorse.




